
Call for Presentations to be Announced! 
 
RESTON, VA – 
 
Isocore will soon be announcing CFP (Call for Presentations) for SDN/MPLS 
2016. 
 
Keep a look out for this year’s overarching themes along with cutting-edge 
topics. Presentations from network equipment vendors, service providers, 
the research community, government agencies, and enterprise users will be 
solicited.  

 
The CFP is available at: http://www.isocore.com/2016/cfp.htm 
For further information regarding the conference, please visit: www.isocore.com/2016   
 
 
 

Stay posted for further information!

 
 

 

 
 


